
From: Soura, Christian
To: Bryan Kost <kostbr@scdhhs.gov>
CC: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Jennifer Lynch <LYNCHJEN@scdhhs.gov>
Date: 6/21/2013 10:09:21 AM

Subject: RE: DHHS veto recommendations

                Thanks – this list is consistent with how we already have you guys marked up.  I’ll let you know if anything 
changes.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Bryan Kost [mailto:kostbr@scdhhs.gov] 

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2013 10:03 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Baker, Josh; Jennifer Lynch

Subject: DHHS veto recommendations
 
Hi,
Thanks for your patience.
 
We recommend just two for veto:
 

1-      Proviso 33.33 as you mentioned.  This is a lead in to Medicaid expansion, and the Administration and General 
Assembly have spoken against that.

 
2-      Line (5) (a) of Proviso 118.17 – Nursing Home Rate Increase of $5 million.

 
 
Provisos that we have no opinion on:
 
Though the Exec. Budget also called for deleting Provisos 33.2 and 33.27, we have no opinion about them, veto-wise.  
In fact, with you work with DMH, you may not want to veto 33.27
 
 
Provisos to leave in please: 
 
Also, even though you or us may have previously recommended deleting certain provisos, let’s please leave them in 
now, including:
 
Proviso 33.16 (LTC Facility Reimbursement Rates)
Provisio 33.18 (Nursing Services to High Need Kids)
Proviso 33.20 (Cost and Quality Effectiveness)
Proviso 33.29 (Medicaid Reporting)
 
We have reasons we need these in the budget still.   We’ve made agreements, etc.  So we need them in please.  
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Thanks.
 
 
Another thing to note:
 
Do not delete DHEC’s 34.14 – we need that language that the Senate voted 3/5 on.
 
Call me if you have any questions,
 
Bryan Kost
Chief of Staff, SCDHHS
1801 Main St.
Columbia, SC 29201
803.898.2865
803.429.3201
kostbr@scdhhs.gov
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 


If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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